
From: Jessica Vasquez <Jessica.Vasquez@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Tuesday, October 24, 2023 10:15 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: scott@aldermancarlosrosa.org; Carlos Ramirez-Rosa <Carlos.Ramirez-Rosa@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Re: Alderman Rosa Trip to Tucson, AZ 
 

Hello Steve,  
 
I am reporting back on behalf of Alderman Rosa. Mijente paid for Alderman Rosa's flight 
and room and board for their Sazonblea Conference from Friday, October 22, to Sunday, 
October 22. He was not offered a per diem, honorarium, or any swag. He stayed at the AC 
Hotel Tucson Downtown (151 E Broadway Blvd, Tucson, AZ 85701). Please let me know if 
you need more information.  
 
Best,  
 
Jessica 
 
--- 
Jessica Vasquez 
Chief of Staff 
Alderman Carlos Ramirez-Rosa 
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